Supervisor James White Milwaukee County Supervisor 901 N. 9th St., rm 201 Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Supervisor White:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Gary Portenier Dept. on Aging 235 W. Galena St., rm 185 Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Portenier:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Don Natzke Milw. Cc. Office for Persons w/Disabilities 901 N. 9th St., rm 307B Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Natzke:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Ms. Nancy Senn
Dept of Parks and Public Infrastructure
2711 W. Wells St., Ste 300
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Senn:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Jeff Polenske City of Milwaukee 841 N. Broadway, rm 701 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Polenske:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Rod Clark WI DOT Bureau of Transit & Local Roads 4802 Sheboygan Ave., rm 951 Madison, WI 53707

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Mike Vebber Milwaukee Transport Services Inc. 1942 N. 17<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. Vebber:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Peter Beitzel MMAC 756 N. Milwaukee St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Beitzel:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Ms. Beth Nicols Milwaukee Downtown BID 21 600 E. Wells St. Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Nicols:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Ms. Karen Pearson Milwaukee Urban League 2800 W. Wright St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Pearson:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Pepe Oulihan Esperanza Unida 1329 W. National Ave Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Oulihan:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Richard Riley Amalgamated Transit Union, Local 998 734 N. 26th St. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Riley:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

Mr. Robert Madison Citizen Member

Dear Mr. Madison:

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Advisory Committee that will direct the preparation of a short-range, five-year transit system development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System. The plan is intended to consider the performance of the transit system over the next five years of 2006 through 2010. The County has requested the assistance of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission in preparing the new plan, and the Commission staff is working closely with Milwaukee County Transit System staff and the Milwaukee County Department of Parks and Public Infrastructure staff. The Advisory Committee will oversee the work of the interagency staff team as it completes the various work elements undertaken on the plan. A list of the other members of the Advisory Committee in enclosed.

It is anticipated that the study to complete the new transit system development plan will take approximately 12 months to complete. During this time, meetings of the Advisory Committee would be scheduled on a bimonthly basis to review draft chapters of the final study report and other technical materials prepared by the Commission or County staffs. In addition, public informational hearings will he held at two different times during the study at various locations in the County to allow for public review and comment. At this time, it is anticipated that the first meeting of the Committee will be held in February. The materials for that meeting and all subsequent meetings will be mailed to you by the Regional Planning Commission.

Again, the county greatly appreciates your serving on the Advisory Committee for this important study. Your comments and suggestions, as well as overall guidance will be instrumental in preparing a sound short-range development plan for the Milwaukee County Transit System.

Sincerely,

Scott K. Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr